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By email: peter@ratbags.com 

Dear Mr Bowditch 

Thank you for your letter and material of 31 March 2014 to the former Minister George 
Souris MP concerning fundraising activities conducted by the Australian Vaccination­
Skeptics Network. I am pleased to be able to respond in my capacity as the newly 
appointed Minister. 

I have requested the Office of Liquor, Gaming and Racing conduct an investigation into the 
matters raised in your complaint and am advised that this is currently underway. 

The Office of Liquor Gaming and Racing will write to you directly at the conclusion of the 
investigation and provide you with any findings on the matter. 

Should you require further information, 
· and Racing, can be 

Yours sincerely 

Level 30, Governor Macquarie Tower, 1 Farrer Place, Sydney NSW 2000 
Phone: (61 2) 9228 5218 Fax: (61 2) 9228 5968 Email: office@qrant.minister.nsw.qov.au 




